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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.ne

Monday:  
Tuesday: P1-4 PE

             P5-7 Mini Olympics
             P6 After-school study club

             School outdoor clean up 7pm

Wednesday: P5-7 PE
                P5-7 Central Library

                Chapel clean up 7pm

Thursday: P1-4 PE

              School closes at 1pm

Friday: 
Congratulations to our fantastic P7 pupils who made their Confirmation on Saturday in Brookeborough. We are very proud&are delighted to have such wise children leading our school.
Our Primary 4 pupils will receive First Holy Communion on Saturday. This is a huge occasion and we ask that anyone who can help at the school clean up on Tues or the chapel clean up on Wed to please attend. We really need assistance on Sat to help to serve teas so please contact the school to let us know what you can do to help.

We are very excited to announce that we have received our new school Gaelic kit, sponsored by Mc Girr’s Fuels. We will wear it with pride & we will send information this week about purchasing jerseys for current or past pupils.
Any reply slips which have not been returned relating to the Shared Education Celebration Event on 23rd May, the Media Initiative training for P1/2 parents on 4th June or the Mini Olympics for P5-7 parents must be returned this week.
Our Gaelic after-school club has now finished and we want to thank Miss Mc Rory & Maggie for their hard work! P6 will have their study club on Tuesday this week due to a course on Monday.

The Childminding Association are hosting an information session in the library on Thurs 17th May 10-11:30am on how to become a registered childminder or how to choose a childminder.

Our school trip has been booked for Friday 15th June. We will visit Tamnamore Gardens, W5 & McDonalds. We plan to leave school at 9am & return at 6/6:30pm approx. The cost for W5 is £5.50 per child & the PTFA are kindly funding the bus (£290) & the treats in Mc Donalds. We also will have Fred, the Party Professor in school on Thursday 21st June & we ask for a £3 contribution per child for this; the school will pay the remaining balance. This money can be sent in together or separately- whichever works for your family.

Dates:

Testing- Thurs 24th May & Thurs 31st May

Sports Day- Thurs 14th June

PTFA Quiz- Sat 2nd June

REMEMBER: The school will close at 1pm for all pupils on Thursday to allow all staff attend Numeracy training. 

	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Grainne Mc Farland
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Cara Mc Girr
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

